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10th November 2023                                                        FRIDAY LETTER 
 
Dear parents and carers. 
 
Flu Immunisation Programme 
Children whose parents had signed up to the programme received their nasal vaccine at school yesterday.  
All pupils were amazing and the nursing team commented on their excellent behaviour and sensible manner, saying they 

were a credit to their school. Well done everyone       . 
 
Safety First for Year 3 
Year 3 started their 6 week Road Safety Programme yesterday. Over the rest of the term they will look at staying safe 
whilst out and about and how to take care and act sensibly near busy roads.  
 
Remembrance Day 
This morning our Year 5 and 6 pupils attended the Remembrance Service at the Stargate Memorial Garden.  
Accompanied by staff, local councillors and Crookhill residents, the children paid their respects by laying crosses and a 
floral tribute by the cenotaph. Everyone returned to school where the children delighted our guests by singing a very 
moving song. This was followed by a buffet lunch provided by the residents committee, where our visitors chatted to staff 
and children, many of them having attended Crookhill themselves. It is always wonderful to see the generations of 
Crookhill together and once again, our fantastic pupils made this a very special event.    
 
Anti-Bullying Week 
Next week is Anti-Bullying Week and throughout the week we will be looking at building good friendships and embracing 
our differences. The week begins with World Kindness Day on Monday and the theme for Anti-Bullying Week is ‘Make a 
Noise About Bullying’     
 
Children in Need 
It is Children in Need Day on Friday 17th November. In support of this fantastic charity, we will be hosting a bake sale 
during morning break. This is not a non-uniform day.  
 
Have a good weekend and we will see you all on Monday. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
Miss K McCormack 
Head Teacher 

           Crookhill Community Primary School 

Hexham Old Road 

Ryton 
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